
ESWATINI WATER SERVICES CORPORATION 

 

 
 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST AND CONCEPT DEVELOPMENT 
                                                                          

The Eswatini Water Services Corporation hereby invites professionally registered 

professional services consultants to indicate their interest in providing services 

for the Facelift and Extension of the EWSC Emtfonjeni Headquarters Building at 

Ezulwini. 

                       

Interested consultants must provide information indicating that they are qualified 

to perform the services (brochures, description of similar assignments, 

experience in similar conditions, availability of appropriate skills, etc). Consultants 

may associate to enhance their qualifications. Prospective consultants are to 

attend a compulsory briefing session at 14h00 on Wednesday 22 July 2020 at 

Emtfonjeni Headquarters Building. 

 

Expressions of interest clearly labelled ‘’Expression of Interest – Professional 

Services for the Facelift and Extension of the EWSC Emtfonjeni Headquarters 

Building” must be hand delivered in written form to the address below by 12h00 

on Friday 28 August 2020. 

 

Attention: The Managing Director 

Eswatini Water Services Corporation 

Emtfonjeni Building 

Corner MR103 and Cultural Village Drive 

Ezulwini 

Telephone: +268 2416 9000 

 

The EOI documents stating the scope of works are available and downloadable 

online on the Eswatini Water Services Corporation’s Website, www.swsc.co.sz  

A short list of the preferred concepts will be prepared from the received 

Expressions of Interest and the short-listed Firms invited to present and submit 

proposals for the provision of the services. The costs of preparing the concept and 

EOI submission is not reimbursable and the Corporation does not bind itself to 

accept any concept. Enquiries may be emailed to: procurement@swsc.co.sz 
 

J. MASHWAMA 

http://www.swsc.co.sz/
mailto:headoffice@swsc.co.sz


MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 


